
 

Office of UNTA Secretariat 
June 18th, 2024 

 
Subject: Invitation of the 2024 UNTA Annual Assembly & NPUST 100th-Anniversary Celebration 
 
To: 
Assistant Professor Juthathip Chalermphol,  
Assistant to the President, Chiang Mai University, Thailand 
 
Dear Assistant Professor Juthathip Chalermphol,  
 
Greetings from the University Network for Tropical Agriculture (UNTA) Secretariat. We would like 
to invite you to the 2024 UNTA Annual Assembly along with the 100th-anniversary celebration hosted 
by NPUST in Taiwan from November 14-17, 2024. The theme of 2024 UNTA is "Leading the Way 
in Tropical Agriculture: Harnessing Innovation, Resilience, and Sustainability for a Vibrant 
Future" NPUST will provide complimentary accommodation to one invitee for three nights, which 
will include meals and local transportation. However, please be advised that travel expenses will not 
be covered. 
 
We would greatly appreciate it if you could confirm your availability at your earliest convenience but 
no later than July 31, 2024 by filling out the online survey at the following link: 
https://forms.gle/xJn4kT7ZHFNYJ9aV8. For questions or more information, please contact Ms. Eva 
Lin at the Office of International Affairs, NPUST, at evalin@mail.npust.edu.tw. 

We look forward to hearing from you and sincerely hope you will be able to join us for this momentous 
occasion. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 
Prof. Dr.-Ing. Chin-Lung Chang 
Chairperson, University Network for Tropical Agriculture (UNTA) 
Professor & President, National Pingtung University of Science and Technology, Taiwan 

National Pingtung University of Science and Technology 
No.1 Shuefu Rd., Neipu, Pingtung 912, TAIWAN 
TEL: +886-8-7740561 
Fax: +886-8-7740208 
Email: unta_secretariat@mail.npust.edu.tw  
Website: https://unta.npust.edu.tw/ 

https://forms.gle/xJn4kT7ZHFNYJ9aV8

